
Dear Praying Friends, 

The last few months have been a blur of meetings, memories, and motivation;

In spite of all this, we promise to keep this update to a one page letter.


Meetings: October began another road-trip across the country, from Georgia to Washington 
State.  This Washington trip was needful to begin making preparations for the move, as well as 
give us an opportunity to attend a church planting conference hosted in western Washington.  
We spent the first week of our trip in Enumclaw, getting reacquainted with our mission field, 
making new friends, and looking at houses.  God ordained that we meet several people on this 
trip that we were able to minister to.  Please pray that these relationships continue to grow!


	 God worked in a wonderful way in the church planting conference.  Eight churches 
from the Pacific Northwest committed to partner with us through monthly financial support; 
additionally, a love offering was taken to help cover the cost of moving expenses.  It was 
encouraging, and humbling, to us to have other churches from our area of the country 
partnering for the work of the Gospel. We look forward to returning soon to join in the labor of 
reaching Washington.


	 After returning from Washington State, our family traveled to several meetings in 
North Carolina and Maryland.  This December we have been visiting and updating some of 
our supporting churches in Georgia, Florida, and Virginia with our progress and future plans.


Memories: After much preparation, we have put our current house on the market.  We have 
lived in this house for about twelve years and, of course, we have many fond memories of 
this place.  We are, however, excited to be obeying God’s call on our lives and are one step 
closer to that goal.  Please pray that God would work in this entire situation and His will is 
done with the sale price and the the timing of the sale of our current house, and our search 
for a home in Washington.


Motivation: I can still remember the night, while in a missions conference in Washington 
State, where God pricked me and my wife’s heart about the great need for the Gospel in 
Enumclaw, and his calling us to return and serve him there.  It was several years ago now, 
but that passion for souls in Enumclaw has not changed.  Matthew 9:36 has been somewhat 
of a theme verse for me during deputation.  It reads, “But when he (Jesus) saw the 
multitudes, he was moved with compassion on them, because they fainted, and were 
scattered abroad, as sheep having no shepherd.” My Lord and Savior, the one I have put my 
eternal trust in to pay for my sins, had a passion for the lost around him.  He saw them 
fainting, scattered, and in suffering with the worst problems in life.  The worst of all being 
their unbelief and rejection of His salvation.  This is the passion that I hope to emulate for the 
mission field that we are called too.


 Merry Christmas, 

 David, Amieé Marie, Allen and Artiss Brubaker 
 Missionaries to Washington State 

We are praying for: 
• Pray that our house in Georgia 

sells in a timely manner. 
• Pray that God gives us clear 

direction about a home in 
Washington. 

• Pray for all the packing, moving 
and getting settled in 
Washington. 

• Our additional financial support to 
come in, as God sees fit. 

• Pray for the souls in Enumclaw; 
so many that need Christ as their 
Savior! 

• Our family as we make the move 
and transition into life on our field

Promised Support: 

70%
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